
 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re:  Year 7 – Rugrats and Halfpints evening event on Wednesday 24th April 2024. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that we have organised a visit for Year 7 students to Rugrats and Halfpints, 
Meadow Road, Cirencester on Wednesday 24th April 2024 from 6.30pm to 8.00pm. 
 
The cost for this trip will be £11.50, which covers entry to Rugrats and Halfpints. Students are expected to 
organise their own transport to and from the venue. Students may bring a small amount of money if they wish 
to buy refreshments at the centre.  
 
The total amount of £11.50 needs to be paid to the Finance Office by Midday on Friday 22nd March 2024.  
Payment can be made via our on-line Parentmail PMX system. 
 
As this is not a compulsory visit, we regret that there is no financial support for students on this visit.   
 
Students are not required to wear school uniform, but they must wear socks.  
 
Please note that with any trip of this type, should any student's behaviour, work or attendance cause concern, 
we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 
It is also essential that you also complete the medical form, either on-line or complete and return the attached 
form to the Finance Office by midday on Friday 22nd March 2024. Your child will not be able to attend the trip 
without this form.  
  
If you wish for your child to walk home after the event can you please email your permission to me. 
lryder@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk otherwise you will need to ensure that you are able to collect your 
child from the venue at 8.00pm. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or your child's form tutor. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Luke Ryder 
Head of Year 7 
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